
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Waukesha County Health & Human Services Board invites Waukesha County residents and other 
interested parties to a Public Hearing to comment on the quality of Health and Human Services 
programs, perceived unmet human service needs, and improvement suggestions to the current system 
of Health and Human Services (HHS) in Waukesha County. All input will be considered by Health and 
Human Services Board members and HHS staff during preparation of the 2023 Department of Health 
and Human Services proposed budget process. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Thursday 

August 18, 2022 
Waukesha County Department of Health and Human Services 

Lower-Level Cafeteria 
514 Riverview Ave., Waukesha 

8:30 a.m. 
 
Each speaker will have a 3-minute time limit. Written input will be accepted at the Hearing or may be 
emailed or mailed for receipt by August 17, 2022. Send to the attention of Donna Ferguson, Public 
Hearing Coordinator, Waukesha County Department of Health and Human Services, 514 Riverview 
Avenue, Waukesha, WI 53188, dmferguson@waukeshacounty.gov 
 
Requests for accommodations for specialized transportation for eligible individuals, or language or 
hearing assistance must be made by Thursday, August 4, to Donna Ferguson, (262) 548-7383, 
dmferguson@waukeshacounty.com. 
 
A quorum of the County Board and/or its committees may be in attendance for the purpose of listening 
and gathering input, not for the purpose of conducting official business or taking action. 
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